COPY.
Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

27th June, 1939.

Dear 8irs,

I duly received your letter of the 15th
instant advising plans in connexion with Messrs. Aalborg
Vaerft!s Yard No.64; and have to acquaint you that with heavy
oil engines for mein propelling purposes, having particulars
as stated in my letter of the 21lst April last, the plan
showing details of the sterntube will be approved, provided
the whole of the work be carried out to your satisfaction.

It is noted that the after bush of the pert
stern tube will be lined with "Bakelite™ and ne objeetion will
be taken to the propesal; provided the pert screwshaft be
drevn for examination of the "Bakelite" lining when the vessel
hae been in service for a peried of one year. I may explain
that et the expiry of this period the question of subsequent
surveys taking place at the usual intervals preseribed by
the Rules will be considered.

It is concluded that the "Bakelite" lining
is being fitted at the Owners! request, buit I shall be glad
if you will state if this is so.

Two coples of ilc plan are being returned under
separate cover,

i1 am, Deax Sirs,

The Surveyors, Yours falthfully,

COPENHAGEN
Secreta




